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	Private Pilot Airplane Single-Engine Land 

(P-ASEL) Assessment of Instruction and Practical Test Experiences

	Dear General Aviation Pilot:

Congratulations on your successful completion of a Federal Aviation Administration (FAA) pilot certification practical flight test.

Within the next week, you will receive an invitation from my office to complete a survey regarding your experiences with flight training and testing.  The survey is designed to help us evaluate our services and identify areas needing improvement.  

Please help us continue to improve our flight training and testing by completing the upcoming survey.    

Sincerely,

James J. Ballough

Director, Flight Standards Service




